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Annual Neurology SpR Study Weekend continues it’s success 
 
The Annual Neurology SpR Study Weekend continues to grow in popularity with the 7th 
meeting, to be held in Birmingham 10th – 12th June 2005,  fully subscribed within a record 7 
weeks. 
 
Initiated in 1998 by a small team including Medivents’ General Manager Lucie Flint, the event 
is now an established feature in the neurology calendar. Respected experts from across the 
UK present a mix of the latest scientific developments in neuroscience and practical advice on 
clinical management issues.  The meeting is sponsored by GlaxoSmithKline. 
 
Dr Richard Perry of the SpR Weekend Steering Committee commented “The Annual 
Neurology SpR Study Weekend is a major fixture in the neurology calendar, and Medivents 
play an instrumental part in its continuing success.  From start to finish, Medivents keep the 
whole thing running with Rolls-Royce efficiency.  Manager Lucie Flint is always bright and 
cheerful, faces challenges with unflappable equanimity, and it is always the greatest pleasure 
to work with her.  If you are going to plan a meeting, have Medivents at your side.” 
 
UK-based neurology SpR’s can register interest for the 8th Annual Neurology SpR Study 
Weekend, planned for June 2006, by emailing lucie@medivents.co.uk. 
 
 
 


